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We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 11:00 a.m. on 
June 5, 2018 in Room 205 of the State Capitol Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  Co-Chair Bill 
Sample called the meeting to order and saw a quorum of members present.  The members present 
are listed on the sign-in sheet. 
 
Consideration of proposed amendment to Legislative Council Rules 
 
Co-Chair Sample recognized Senator Joyce Elliott to present the proposed amendment to 
Legislative Council Rule 22(f), concerning procedures for review of an emergency rule submitted 
by a state agency.  Senator Elliott explained that this amendment would add a provision to allow a 
reasonable opportunity for public comment when the Executive Subcommittee meets to consider 
an emergency rule.   
 
Following discussion, Co-Chair Bill Sample asked if there was a motion on the proposed 
amendment to the Legislative Council Rules.  There was no motion, and the amendment was not 
adopted.   
 
There being no further business before the subcommittee, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Senator Bill Sample and Representative Jim Dotson, Executive Subcommittee Co-Chairs 
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